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The two-day Asian Financial Forum 2022 themed “Navigating the Next Normal towards a 

Sustainable Future” took place on 10-11 January 2022, bringing together global business leaders, 

policymakers, financial experts, investors and other industry players to discuss key issues reshaping 

the global economic landscape and the path towards a sustainable future amid reopening of 

economies. 

 

Stephanie B. Y. Lo, Executive Director of Shui On Land was invited to be one of the speakers at the 

forum and addressed how companies can effectively navigate the new normal and move towards 

sustainable future business practices. 

 

Ms. Lo discussed how the pandemic has provided an opportunity for Shui On Land to further 

sharpen our focus on sustainability and enhance offerings to stakeholders. Given the evolving 

environment, we ensure that all of our new business opportunities take sustainability into 

consideration and will have a goal towards achieving and enabling green and healthy communities. 
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